
 

TALBOT COUNTY 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the County Council of Talbot County, Maryland will hold a 

public hearing on Tuesday, June 24, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. to provide information on the 

progress of a project partially funded in FY24 under the Maryland Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program. CDBG is a federally funded program 

designed to assist governments with activities directed toward neighborhood and housing 

revitalization, economic development, and improved community facilities and services. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul (MD-24-CD-25) located at 29533 Canvasback Drive, Easton, MD 

for an addition and renovations to the food pantry, thrift store and client services 

facility.  

 

The public hearing will be held during the regularly scheduled County Council meeting 

in the Bradley Meeting Room, Talbot County Courthouse, South Wing, 11 North 

Washington Street in Easton.  If you require communications assistance, please contact 

the County Manager’s Office at (410) 770-8010 or TTY (410) 822-8735 by Monday, 

June 23, 2025.  All interested parties are hereby notified, invited to attend and to 

comment. 
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